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Dear Trinity Family,

As you are aware, we began returning to campus for worship in the sanctuary 
beginning on August 16.  We are currently holding one worship service at 10:55 a.m.  

This service is offered in person and online for those who would like to continue to 
worship virtually at this time.  I am so grateful to all those who have helped us arrive 

at this point of transition during the COVID-19 pandemic.  In particular, I want to thank 
Mark Owens for all of his hard work behind the scenes.  Mark has been producing our 

virtual worship that has been streamed online while we were away from the campus.  
He has done a tremendous job in editing and creating a time of worship that has been 

meaningful to so many of us.   Mark will continue to aid us as we move into this “hybrid” 
moment of worship services.

This past week we also began a summer Weekday Preschool session.  This was also an 
important step for our congregation.  Offering this ministry to working parents in our 
community is of great help to families.  All has gone well because of the work of our 
Weekday Director Bentley Williams, Rev. Eickhoff, and our whole weekday preschool staff.  
Continue to keep this ministry in your prayers.

We asked our deacons in July to help us prioritize our energy in reviewing and planning for 
programs and ministry in our transition back to campus.  The three top priorities were in 
this order: worship, Sunday School, and Wednesday Night Programs.  We are working toward 
reestablishing in-person meetings based on these priorities.

Our Sunday School Council is working on plans, which will allow Sunday School classes to 
reserve rooms to meet in person.  They have identified four rooms that are the best for 
meeting at this time.  These rooms are the Fellowship Hall, C101, A214, and the Chapel.  
These rooms were chosen because of easy entrance from outside and access to restrooms.  
These rooms are being set up for social distancing, technology and capacity.  Currently, we 
are restricting the number to 10 to 15 people, but we anticipate that in a few weeks we will 
be ready to use each of the four rooms at their social distancing capacity.  Our next step, as 
a Sunday School Council, will be to begin to have classes reserve these rooms to meet in 
person.  We are currently asking that Sunday morning not be one of the meeting times as 
we are seeking first to facilitate worship only on Sunday mornings.  Sunday afternoons and 
evenings are available.

Our Church Council also has a working team concerning our Wednesday Night Programs.  
They have begun meeting to discuss how we might utilize Wednesday nights for missions, 
music, and discipleship.  We hope to have a plan to share in the near future.

Of course, there are other things happening at the church from mission efforts, to 
funerals, weddings, and many virtual and outside gatherings.  Everyone is being creative 
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and faithful in this difficult time.  I am deeply appreciative for our church’s patience, 
faithfulness, and concern for each other.

As we began 2020 we adopted this revised mission statement:

TBC is a family of baptized believers joining hands with God - belonging, 
becoming and being - by proclaiming and living the Gospel of Jesus Christ.

We welcome you to…

Belong in meaningful connection with the community of faith.

Become purposefully engaged with the family of faith: following the way of Jesus 
through baptism, sharing life together and serving others.

Be a lifelong disciple of Jesus, growing in relationship with God, joining God’s mission 
of love for the world.

There is nothing in our mission statement that COVID-19 can keep us from 
accomplishing.  I want you to consider how you are finding meaningful connections 
with our congregation.  In what ways are you following the way of Jesus?  How are you 
growing in your faith during this time?

Trinity is still a congregation where you can belong, become, and be.

God Bless,
Dr. Jeff Roberts
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CONGRATULATIONS
To David and Amelia Beyer on the birth of their daughter, Claire Whitley Beyer, on August 4.  
Proud grandmother is Ramona Green.  Aunt and uncle are Emily Green and Spencer Green.

To TBC Members John and Carol Donofrio and their family upon the passing of their brother-
in-law, William Thomas, on August 10.
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WELCOME TO TRINITY
Anthony James, Jr. joins by statement.  Leslie Smith joins by letter.  Jeremy Gourley joins 
by statement.
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GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

TBC Library News
The Parables of Jesus

The emphasis of the weekly sermons beginning August 2 and for 
the next several weeks will be the parables of Jesus.  (By the way, In 
September the Formations Sunday School lessons will be Parables in 
Luke.)  The TBC Library contains many books regarding the subject of 
parables.  Some children’s books related to parables are The Pine Tree 
Parable and The Sunflower Parable by Liz Curtis Higgs.  Some books 
suitable for adult Bible study are The Parables of Jesus by William 
Barkley and Studying the Parables of Jesus by Peter Rhea Jones.  A 
complete list of other books in the TBC Library on the subject of 
parables may be found on the TBC Library website at the List tab or at 

the following URL -- https://bit.ly/2CfHFfD

You do not have a TBC Library Card to check out books?  No 
problem – there are blank forms for acquiring a card located 
on the black Book Return box in the library. Or, you can apply 
for a card online by visiting the TBC website (www.tbcraleigh.
com) and clicking on the TBC Library Online Catalog link on the 
left side of the TBC website (or go directly to tbcrnc.booksys.
net/opac/tbcr/). Once on the TBC Library website, click on the 
Library Card Registration icon (located in the bottom right 
corner) and fill out the requested information.
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Join us on Tuesday Nights beginning 
September 15 for our Fall Semester 
TNT Bible Study for Men and Women.  
We will be studying “Dealing with Hard 
Times.” 

TNT is a small group Bible study utilizing Baptist Way Press’ commentary and 
study questions written by Dr. Roberts.  TNT is a way for you to dig deeper in 
Bible Study and also develop relationships within the congregation beyond your 
Sunday morning experience.  

We will meet on Zoom as one large group, men and women separately.  Then we 
will go to our small Zoom groups.  You can sign up at tbcraleigh.com or by calling 
the church office..  Tuesdays, 9/15 - 10/20 at 6:30 pm.

TNT - Tuesday Nights
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Rev. Steve Byers WORSHIP & MUSIC

Hymn singing...

And this is my prayer: that your love may abound more and more in knowledge and depth of insight, 
so that you may be able to discern what is best and may be pure and blameless for the day of Christ, 
filled with the fruit of righteousness that comes through Jesus Christ—to the glory and praise of God. 

— Philippians 1:9-11

Always Room for You! 
Find your place in the music ministry in 2020!  We will be back together sometime in the near future!

If you have singing or instrumental abilities, we need you.  We are always looking for more musicians to 
add to our worship leading ministries at Trinity.  Consider getting involved in music ministry and being 
a part of an exciting place of ministry!

When we worship together on Sunday mornings, hymn singing is one of my favorite things 
we do as a church. The beautiful texts and tunes have made an impact on my life since I sang 
in my home church as a kid.  My parents gave me my first hymnal when I was around nine 
years old, so the old hymns from that Baptist Hymnal (1956 edition) still bring a wellspring 
of joy to my heart when I sing them.  I miss those days of our congregational singing.

I challenged the Sanctuary Choir this past week in a Zoom fellowship to recall their favorite 
hymns and anthems we sing and to practice vocalizing every day.  One day we will meet 
again in the Sanctuary praising our Savior and I want to be in the best voice I can be in to sing 
His praises. I miss the energy, the spirit, and the deep sense of unity we experience when we 
sing in worship.  When we do meet again and can sing safely, I want to belt-out my praise and 
thanksgiving to a God who heals and saves.

There is a website, hymnary.org, where you can go and look up any hymn so that you can 
read the text and play it.  I encourage you to go and select some of your favorite hymns and 
sing them to make your voice ready for praise.  How good and pleasant it will be to sing in 
unity of spirit and voice!

Until we meet again,
Steve

Psalm 111:1-10
Praise the LORD! I will give thanks to the LORD with my whole heart, in the company of the 
upright, in the congregation. Great are the works of the LORD, studied by all who delight in 
them. Full of splendor and majesty is his work, and his righteousness endures forever. He 
has caused his wondrous works to be remembered; the LORD is gracious and merciful. He 
provides food for those who fear him; he remembers his covenant forever. ...
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EDUCATION Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff

Adult Sunday School Curriculum is here!  The boxes are displayed in the outer office lobby.
You can drive up to the office doors and call the office during the week to get your entire curriculum 
box or certain pieces.  If you call me, I can see that the items you request are placed outside the doors 
on given days. 

Things our office can provide for adult classes:  
•	 Address mailing labels for your class roll.
•	 Post and mail items you wish for your class to receive. 
•	 Postcards for communication. 

Please contact me and let me know what you might need. 

Sunday School

Discipleship News
Beneath the Skin   (Book Club and Conversation)  
The book clubs on racial justice concluded for the summer.  As we wrapped up discussions utilizing 
scripture passages and reviewing what we learned, we began to note how we could move forward.  
We surmised how to be Christian change agents and ministers within our diverse community.  We 
committed to be advocates for racial equality and respect diversity. 

May we learn to exemplify Jesus’ commandment in John 13:34-35.

Grief Share
One more session of GriefShare for the summer will be on August 25.  A 13 week session will begin on 
Sept. 3 utilizing the same video conferencing style as this summer.  We are grateful to have Larry Autry, 
Stephanie Johnson and Boyd Dimmock continuing this ministry.

The information is real, practical, hopeful and easy to watch.  We will watch together and then have an 
opportunity to share and find healing within a confidential group discussion.

To receive the access link for these zoom sessions, please email Boyd Dimmock at bkdimmock@gmail.
com  or check our website-tbcraleigh.com   --as well as the website- Griefshare.org.

•	 Searching for a “New Normal” after Loss		 August 25		 7:30 pm
•	 Semester sessions begin			   September 3	 7:30 pm

Please email Boyd Dimmock at bkdimmock@gmail.com

Divorce Care
We will be offering sessions for DivorceCare this September through December.  Shay and Jeff Greene 
will be leading this program and we look forward to the impact this continues to have on families within 
our community. You may contact Shay or Jeff Greene or divorcecare.org for more information on how 
this works.

TNT
Dealing with Hard Times:   A 6 week virtual Bible study of Job beginning on Sep. 15.   This study is 
facilitated by Jeff and Robin Roberts on Tuesdays.  You may contact Reenie in the office for more info 
or to sign up.   A sign up genius will be available soon. 

Weekday Preschool is open! 
We are following the strictest guidelines and adjusting our staff and schedules to make this safe.

What this means for you?  ---The preschool hallway is completely locked down 24/7.  If you need in 
the area, you must contact a supervising minister or Bentley Williams our Weekday director.  It must 
be after Weekday hours each day—documenting the door you entered, where you traveled in the area, 
and what you touched.  Posters will be provided to help you.

This is necessary for contact tracing which is crucial as we navigate this health crisis in our country.
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Rev. Lydia Tatum MINISTRY & OUTREACH
Local Ministry Partner Supply Drive
North Raleigh Ministries and Raleigh Rescue Mission
Thursday, September 10 from 11a.m.-1:00p.m. At the A/B Portico entrance

T.E.A.C.H. Initiative
Trinity Enriches All Child-education from Home

Turn on the news and you will begin to see the uphill battle that education is facing this year with 
balancing education goals, safety goals, mental health, student food insecurity, funding, and the list 
goes on. We would like to help support our school teachers this year by connecting Sunday School 
classes with our Trinity members who are teaching in-person and virtually this year. Teachers, if you 
are interested in being connected with a class who will commit to praying for you, sending notes of 
encouragement to you and your students, and meeting needs that you discover throughout this year, 
sign up!! Sunday School classes, if you are interested in loving, praying, and providing encouragement 
and care for one of our school teachers and his or her class this year, sign up!!  Email Lydia at ltatum@
tbcraleigh.com to join the T.E.A.C.H. Initiative!

Backpack Buddies and You
Every year at this time families are filling out forms for their children to enter their new school year.  
For many families this means that after a summer of food insecurity their children will be guaranteed 
to be fed at least breakfast and lunch on school days.  It is a sigh of relief and a burden lifted for five 
of the seven days each week.  But, what about the other two days? Do the children just go hungry? 
Yes. And, this is where Backpack Buddies and You step up to the literal plate.  Backpack Buddies is a 
national program that only works when local organizations take on the challenge to serve their own 
populations through the schools. The schools know which children need to receive food over the 
weekends, and the local organizations help make that happen.

Our church supports Backpack Buddies at five local elementary schools and one local middle school 
through North Raleigh Ministries.  This support is in addition to the food pantry at NRM and has 
different specific needs for food.  One major way we support the Backpack Buddies program is through 
our North Hills 5K.  By sponsoring or registering for the race, you are donating much needed funds to 
make sure that no child in our community goes hungry. Please consider registering for the virtual race 
or simply making a donation to feed our community’s children this school year!

See the Recreation Ministry page for more race information!

NRM Food Pantry Needs

Don’t forget to follow North Raleigh Ministries on Facebook and Instagram for the 
most up-to-date information on how we can be Good News in our neighborhood!

Spaghetti sauce | Spaghetti noodles | Canned chicken 
Canned pasta with meat | Canned soups | Spam 

Cereals | Granola | Peanut butter | Jelly 
Beef jerky | Rice (regular sized bags) | Canned salmon 

Non-refrigerated country ham products | Vienna sausages
Toilet paper | Paper towels | Cleaning supplies (new, unopened)

Food can be delivered to the ROC entrance of Trinity or to NRM’s Thrift Shoppe 
donation door.

Contact Lydia for more ways to make a difference for God’s Kingdom in your 
community! ltatum@tbcraleigh.com
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Rev. Lydia TatumMISSIONS

How Can I Help My Neighbor in Need?

Donate and Volunteer with our Missions Partners!

Create Your Own Missions Project
•	 Have a passion for helping? Be encouraged to meet your passion with your unique 

giftedness and creativity and come up with a new way to support our local missions 
partners through our pandemic response.

North Raleigh Ministries
•	 Food donations can be brought to the ROC entrance at Trinity or the donations 

entrance at North Raleigh Ministries and placed in bins anytime any day. 
www.northraleighministries.com

Raleigh Rescue Mission
•	 Food Items: canned vegetables and fruit; individually packaged snacks, food items, 

and condiments; juice boxes; single-use water bottles
•	 Cleaning Items: disinfecting spray and wipes; hand sanitizer
•	 Supplies and food drop-off location: RRM Thrift Store, 4700 Capital Boulevard at 

Millbrook Road.
www.raleighrescue.org

Redirection-NC
•	 Please pray for these ladies and this pandemic as well as our continued ability to give 

these women the assistance they need to succeed.
•	 Donate Food Lion gift cards for groceries.  Mail to: Redirection-NC at PO. Box 

20231 Raleigh, NC 27619.
www.redirection-NC.com

Welcome House Community Network
•	 Donations of $50 gift cards for food security purposes to Food Lion, Walmart, or 

a Visa Gift Card. Mail these to Trinity Baptist Church c/o Rev. Lydia Tatum PO Box 
97368 Raleigh, NC 27624.

www.cbf.net/wyatt-give

Pray

As Christians, we are called to commune with God.  We are invited to lift our hearts to 
God with prayers of praise, petition, adoration, and lament.  Jesus both teaches us how to 
pray and encourages us to rely on prayer for our every need.  For Jesus, “when you pray” 
assumes that prayer in our lives is just as necessary as breathing - it is a given; it is life 
sustaining; and, it is powerful.

As you look for ways to be Christ to all of our neighbors, begin with prayer.  Prayer opens us 
up to the movement of the Holy Spirit, it prepares us to receive holy instruction from God, 
and it softens our hearts to experience holy transformation into Christ’s very likeness.
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Rev. Lydia Tatum SENIOR ADULTS

Adult Children Caring for Aging Parents Resources
Caring for a parent at anytime can be challenging, but COVID times makes 
it especially difficult.  It can take a toll on your body, mind, and spirit, and you 
may need a little extra support - someone to talk to, a group who gets it, and a 
community to pray with.  

You can find a list of support groups at 

http://resourcesforseniors.com/pdf/suppgrp.pdf

And, you can find a community of prayer here at Trinity.  Call or email Lydia to be 
connected with others who are looking for similar support.

Inter-generational Prayer Partners 
As our whole world journeys through a time of social isolation, the importance 
of community and connection has grown increasingly more obvious.  But, in the 
Church, we have always known that the Body of Christ does not function without 
every member. We are called to use our gifts, to love one another, to carry one 
another’s burdens, to pray for one another, and to be united in our love for Christ 
and for each other. A wonderful way to foster this spirit at Trinity is through our 
inter-generational prayer partners! We hope to connect Senior Adults with the 
children and preschoolers from our church through prayer, cards, and calls of 
encouragement. Interested? Email Lydia at ltatum@tbcraleigh.com to sign-up 
and be connected with a child and his or her family through prayer!

Senior Adult Zoom Meet-up
Wednesday, August 26 at 11:00a.m.  

Please email Lydia to RSVP at ltatum@tbcraleigh.com
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Rebekah GordonYOUNG ADULTS & COLLEGE

A PRAYER FOR YOU: 
May God go before you to lead you   |   May God go behind you to protect you 

May God go beneath you to support you   |   May God go beside you to befriend you 
Do not be afraid. Take heart.   |   May the blessing of God the Father, Son, and Holy 
Spirit be upon you.    |   Do not be afraid. Take heart.   |   Go in peace to love and be 

with the Lord.   |   Amen.

Adult 6 Sunday School classes are meeting at either 9:30am 
(A6C2) or 9am (A6C1) on Sundays via zoom. Contact Molly 
Kovacs (A6C2) or Rebekah for the zoom links or more 
information.

Sunday School

College Sunday School Schedule:

August 23: 	 Rebekah’s House at 6:30pm

August 30: 	 Zoom Sunday School at 4pm

We will be continuing our schedule of alternating zoom and in-person SS in 
the fall.  We will be sending out options for times to meet this week, so be 
thinking about your Sunday schedule.  We hope to find a time that works 
well for you to join us while away at school.
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Rev. Christian Davis STUDENT MINISTRY

Wednesday Night Bible Study

Each Wednesday night this summer we will have a youth Bible Study @6:30pm 
under the tents outside of the church! It is for 6th-11th Grade (Based on the 
grade completed. We haven’t moved up yet). We’ll socially distance, eat ice 
cream, break into small groups, and have a time of Bible study together. Here’s 
what you need to bring in order to come prepared:

•	 Mask (Required for Youth Bible Study!)
•	 Lawn Chair (So you don’t have to sit on the ground)
•	 Canned Goods or Individually Packaged Snacks to donate to Raleigh 

Rescue Mission and North Raleigh Ministries (optional each week but 
we’d love to have a youth donation each week)

Thank you for your help in making this a safe time for our students to be 
together over the summer!

Congratulations to Our 2020 TBC Graduates

Thank you to everyone who came out to show our graduates their love and 
support during our outdoor Graduation Celebration!  Please be in prayer for 
all of our students as they begin new journeys over these next few weeks.
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Katie MedlinPRESCHOOL AND CHILDREN
Fellowship  opportunities coming up… 

that we’re REALLY excited about!

WE'RE MOVING UP TO A NEW 

SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASS!!

Join us for a Promotion Parade!

Nothing about  this  year  has been
traditional but we want a  chance for

you to wave goodbye to your
child/ren current  Sunday School
teachers and wave  hello to their
NEW Sunday school teachers... all

while staying in your car! Join us for
this Promotion Parade Saturday

August 29th at 10am!
*Save the date and check your email for more

details coming soon*

*August 29th at 10am*

WE’RE MOVING UP TO A NEW 
SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASS!!

Join us for a Promotion Parade!
*August 29th at 10am*

WE'RE MOVING UP TO A NEW 

SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASS!!

Join us for a Promotion Parade!

Nothing about  this  year  has been
traditional but we want a  chance for

you to wave goodbye to your
child/ren current  Sunday School
teachers and wave  hello to their
NEW Sunday school teachers... all

while staying in your car! Join us for
this Promotion Parade Saturday

August 29th at 10am!
*Save the date and check your email for more

details coming soon*

*August 29th at 10am*

Nothing about this year has been 
traditional but we want a chance for you to 
wave goodbye to your child/ren’s current 
Sunday School teachers and wave hello to 
their NEW Sunday School teachers...  all 
while staying in you car!  Join us for this 
Promotion Parade Saturday 

August 29th at 10am!

*Save the date and check your email for details coming soon.*

LET’S  CELEBRATE  AND  SAY  GOOD  BYE  WITH  A

5 T H  G R A D E  G E T  TO G E T H E R
Nothing about the last few months has looked normal but we want to celebrate 
our 5th graders with a send off. We will meet together under a tent at church, have 
Cowfish take out boxes, and have a good time seeing each other.

Save the date for Friday
*Aug. 21* 6:30pm

More details will be sent via email.
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Lifeway is offering our preschoolers Sunday School curriculum ONLINE for FREE! 

What to expect:
I provide the link
You go to the link
Download and print off the Activity Page
Watch the Bible Story Time with Miss Lindy video together
Print off or view on your device the conversation guide and discuss the Bible story with your 
kids
Watch the Miss Lindy’s Library video
Pray together
Print the coloring page for an additional activity for your kids

Katie Medlin PRESCHOOL AND CHILDREN

Families: each week I am emailing out the Sunday resources. 

at home
PRESCHOOL & CHILDREN’S 
SUNDAY SCHOOL

PRESCHOOL RESOURCES

GRADE SCHOOL RESOURCES
We are providing the teacher’s guide each week

AND we are providing one of the Sunday School teachers OR myself telling the story with some 
discussion questions.

If you aren’t receiving these emails let me know.

FAMILY ROOM 
For Worship

A “family room” will be located in the choir room that can 
be used during our worship  time.  If you are on campus 
for worship and feel that your child is getting antsy, you 
are invited to go to the choir room. (An usher can help you 
locate the room.)  You will be able to watch the service 
there.  We are asking that you begin in the sanctuary and 
transition to the choir room only if needed.

There will be no extended teaching care 
offered at this time.
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Rev. Christian DavisRECREATION OUTREACH CENTER

GROUP FITNESS CLASSES

STROLLER STRIDES
M, W, F • 9:15-10:15 am

Missy Currin: missycurrin@fit4mom.com

YOGA
M • 3:15-4:15 pm

Laurel Cavanagh laurelcyoga@gmail.com

FIT4MOM: BODY BACK CLASS
T, Th • 5:30-6:30 am 

Missy Currin: missycurrin@fit4mom.com

DANCE-IT GROUP FITNESS
Tue, Thr • 8:30-9:30 am 

Kathy Wilson: kathyknits62@gmail.com

SENIOR ADULT STRENGTH & STRETCH
Tue & Thr • 10:00-11:00 am 

Laurel Cavanagh laurelcyoga@gmail.com

CAMP GLADIATOR
M, W, F • TBC Parking Lot 

5:00-6:15 am 
Amy Banfer: amybanfer@campgladiator.com

The ROC will be closed until further notice. As a result, ROC Volunteers 
will not be needed to volunteer for their shifts until notified otherwise.

Fitness Classes will NOT meet until the ROC has reopened

ZOOMFITNESS
Chair Yoga: Tuesdays @11am
Zoom Yoga: Tuesdays @12pm
Zoom Senior Strength and Stretch: Thursdays @12pm
Each class taught by Laurel Cavanagh!

Please Contact Christian Davis for the link each week.
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Rev. Christian Davis RECREATION OUTREACH CENTER

1.	 VISIT Northhills5k.com to Sign Up for the Race*
2.	 INVITE friends, family, and neighbors to join 
3.	 PLAN the date and location you would like to run your 5K (our course 

map is available on the website if you’d like to run in the traditional 
location)

4.	 TRACK your time and distance on an app (if able) and save your results
5.	 SUBMIT your race time and a screenshot of your tracked run or a link to 

your results (Submissions are allowed from 8/21-9/14)
6.	 RECEIVE your 2020 North Hills 5K T-Shirt and a prize if you qualify!

*In the event you have trouble accessing Northhills5k.com, use https://event.
racereach.com/north-hills-5k

TBC Cardio Around the Neighborhood (CAN)
Sundays @6:30pm

•	 Are you looking for a way to socialize while still being socially distant?
•	 Are you searching for ways to get out of the house and be active?
•	 Do you want to participate in the North Hills 5K this year but don’t even 

know where to begin training?

If you answered yes to any of these questions, then come join us on Sunday evening 
to do some cardio around the neighborhood! This activity is open to all age groups 
and speed and endurance levels! Whether you simply want to stroll around our 
church’s backyard with your church family or train for the North Hills 5K (we have 
an 8-week training plan) along the roads of the traditional course, you CAN join!

We will meet in front of the entrance to the ROC @6:30pm on the dates listed below:

August 23rd
August 30th

Email cdavis@tbcraleigh.com to let me know if you are interested or for more 
information.

North Hills 5K Going Virtual!

How to Participate in the 2020 Virtual North Hills 
5K to support Backpack Buddies through North 
Raleigh Ministries:
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Stewardship
(YTD total through 7/31/2020) 
YTD General Funds Needs (Budget)	 $1,907,125.50
YTD Operating Receipts		  $1,765,391.95
YTD Operating Expenses		  $1,576,320.47

When you provide a check as payment, you authorize us either to use information from your check to make a 
one-time electronic fund transfer from your account or to process the payment as a check transaction.

Trinity Times (USPS 006-883) is published every other week by Trinity Baptist Church, 4815 Six Forks Road, 
Raleigh, NC 27609. Periodical postage paid at Raleigh, NC. Postmaster: Send address changes to Trinity Times, 
4815 Six Forks Rd., Raleigh, NC 27609

STAY CONNECTED 
WHILE WE ARE APART

While our congregation is physically separated, we can use social 
media to stay connected. 

All of our social media accounts are active and posting. Follow us 
and interact with us. 

Church Accounts:
facebook: trinitybaptistchurchraleigh

instagram: @tbcraleigh

Student Accounts:
instagram: @tbcstudentsraleigh

blog: tbcstudentsraleigh.wordpress.com

FACEBOOK WORDPRESSINSTAGRAM

We encourage you to interact on all platforms and with all 
accounts. Lets make a point of intergenerational fellowship even 

when apart.

Remember to send correspondence to:

Trinity Baptist Church 
4815 Six Forks Road 
Raleigh, NC 27609


